
3rd Ward Alderman Candidate 

Paul Lencioni Profile

My name is Paul Lencioni and I am running for the office of St Charles 
Ward 3 Alderman in the April 6th local election. I believe I have the
 experience, skillset, attitude, and extraordinary passion that it takes 
to serve our city well as alderman. 

I have served the public in many different settings over the years. 
In the past, I have served in official governmental capacity as St Charles
Township Trustee for over 5 years. Additionally, I served our city on the
St Charles Plan commission holding the position of Assistant Chair. 
I have held various roles on other not-for-profit boards and community organizations ever since my
college days in student government at NIU. 

I am a degreed accountant with considerable professional experience in a variety of business roles
spanning from finance to human resources to sales. In the last 10 years of my career I have taken on a
more strategic and executive role.

The fundamental reason I am seeking the office of Ward 3 alderman is that I’m driven to help
(alongside of the other amazing leaders in our community) and I’m confident that I can.  I passionately
love St Charles and I believe in our future.  There is an amazing momentum growing within our city. 
 Along with this positive inertia, there are plenty of challenges we will have to overcome many of which
will be unique from any we have ever faced in the past. I believe to reach our best future we need to
welcome these challenges and face them with creativity, courage, and positivity.  We must also and
above all understand that to achieve much as a city we must always focus on inspiring passion in our
residents and encourage greater feelings of community connection, friendship, and belonging.  

These are the core ideas I believe we in St Charles should make primary and perspectives my approach
to leadership embodies.  I hope to earn your vote to help further our effort.  Thank you for your
consideration.  Please remember to vote on April 6th.


